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ANNOUNCEMENT

Pergamon Press Ltd. Printed in Great Britain.

7TH INVITATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON THE UNIFICATION OF FINITE
ELEMENTS, FINITE DIFFERENCES, AND CALCULUS OF VARIATIONS

DEDICATED TO PROF. JOHN H. ARGYRIS

University of Connecticut, 4 May 1984

The Symposium will take place on 4 May 1984, at the Harriet S. Jorgensen Theatre of
the University of Connecticut. Like its predecessors, this symposium will seek to promote
the alliance of industry and academe and will aim at presenting and unifying recent
advances in numerical methods in engineering. Invitations to make presentations can be
secured through Advisory Board Members of the symposium who are: I. Babuska, L.
Collatz, A. C. Eringen, R. H. Gallagher, J. T. Oden, T. H. H. Pian and O. C. Zienkiewicz.
Technical information about the symposium can be obtained from:

Prof. H. KARDESTUNCER

Chairman, UFEM
University of Connecticut, U-37
Storrs, CT 06268
U.S.A.
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